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Lecture Series: Media & Violence

 

This winter semester we want to come together in a relaxed, informal setting and listen to exciting lectures about
Media & Violence. 

Freelancer journalist Christoph Bangert will report on Ethics in Photojournalism on the 20th of November 2019. Shortly before the
end of the year, on the 18th of December 2019, PACS students will continue with a lecture on Research on Film and Conflict. In
the new year Dr. Axel Heck from CAU Kiel will give a lecture on Conflicts and Video Games on the 22nd of January 2020.
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http://www.ovgu.de
https://www.pacs.ovgu.de/News/Guest+lecturer+from+Kyrgyzstan.html
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